
December 10, 2024

V.P. Gary called the meeting to order at 7:00 and reminded us that the Christmas party will be

January 17th at the Elks club, hanger talk will start at 5:30 and we will eat at 6:30.  The menu 

was selected so please RSVP to Josh by January 10th. We still need a speaker for the event.

A garage was offered to the chapter for use as a project shop.  Possible Young Eagles events

were discussed to also incluse Hot Springs and EAFB/ Box Elder.

Sturgis airport is having a Christmas party December 14th at their new hangar. The meal will 

be prime rib with an open bar.  Our Christmas party will also be the January 2025 meeting.

Dave gave a treasure’s report then the program commenced with Dan Zandstra telling us 

about fire jumping in Alaska and all that entailed.  

Meeting adjourned 


